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Legion news ? BINGO going strong

	This week is a quiet one at the branch. We have the Vets come out every Wednesday and our Bingo is still going strong on

Wednesday evenings with a jackpot of $700. Our General Meeting is on the 28th at 7:30 p.m. We need to here from our members,

the only way to go forward is with all of you, so come show your support by attending. May 31 will be our next wing night with DJ

Thomas Bentley. Welcome home from Thunder Bay Thomas. June 2nd will be our next Breakfast and Open Euchre. I personally

would like to thank all the wonderful help I've gotten with Wing Nights, and thank you to all the entertainers this past year. It's been

a pleasure to work with all of you.
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